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Good morning,
 
Jennifer Adametz with the Barlow wrote the letter of support below. I’m not sure if she sent it to
council members or city staff, so I just want to forward to you all so it can be included in public

comment for the 18th.
 
Thanks so much,
 
Celia Furber (she, 她, ella) 
Community Relations & Sustainability Manager
 
Recology | Proudly Employee Owned 
3400 Standish Avenue, Santa Rosa, CA 95407
707.806.9114 | cfurber@recology.com
 

 

 

From: 
Date: April 13, 2023 at 2:17:25 PM PDT
To: Ambrosia Thomson <AThomson@recology.com>
Subject: Support for Recology

﻿
CAUTION:This email originated from outside of Recology. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please forward to the Security Team
at SecurityEmail@Recology.com if you are unsure.

 
To Whom it May Concern:
 
My name is Jennifer Adametz and I am the Property Manager for The
Barlow in Sebastopol. Prior to my career here at The Barlow, I worked for
10 years at Republic Services, the hauler in the South Bay, with my last
position being in the same role as Ambrosia Thomson, Recology's Waste
Zero Specialist. I can singlehandedly speak from experience that being in
the role she's in is no easy task, and she has been extremely supportive of
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The Barlow and our efforts here to manage our waste, recycling and
compost. I am so thankful for her and the Recology team. For being a
12.5 acre place of business and having multiple waste receptacles, we are
always provided with excellent service and whenever I've had an issue, I
call customer service and it gets resolved. This letter is to support
Recology in the hopes that they can maintain their contract here in
Sonoma County. 
 
Thank you so much!

Jennifer 
 
--
 
JENNIFER ADAMETZ
Property Manager 
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